
Ambassador Asazuma paid a courtesy call to H.E. Dr. Netumbo Nandi-

Ndaitwah, President of the Republic of Namibia (18 June 2025) 

 

On 18 June 2025, Ambassador Asazuma paid a courtesy call to H.E. Dr. Netumbo 

Nandi-Ndaitwah, President of the Republic of Namibia 

 

During the meeting, Ambassador Asazuma congratulated the President on her 

inauguration as the fifth President of the Republic of Namibia, the first 

female president in Namibia's history. Furthermore, he handed over an 

original invitation letter from H.E. ISHIBA Shigeru, Prime Minister of Japan, 

to H.E. President Netumbo Nandi-Ndaitwah for the upcoming TICAD9 to be held 

in Yokohama, Japan, from 20-22 August 2025. President Nandi-Ndaitwah 

expressed her gratitude for Japana's continued support for Namibia, 

including emergency assistance for droughts and floods. 

（FLTR）Ambassador Asazuma and H.E.Dr. Netumbo Nandi-Ndaitwah, President of 

the Republic of Namibia 
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